
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today we marked the death of Queen Elizabeth II with a special 

act of Collective Worship as we fondly remembered her life. 

Children were extremely respectful and thoughtful throughout. 

We are sure you would like join us in offering our condolences to 

our former Queen’s family at this sad time.  

Start of the new school year 

It was wonderful to see everyone again after the summer holidays 

this week. Children have settled well into their new classes, and 

into new routines. Well done everyone! 

Attendance Heroes 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 9th 
September 2022 



This week we launched our Attendance Hero campaign. On 

Monday all children who were a HERO this week (Here, Every day, 

Ready, On time) will get a special sticker, and will be able to go to 

the front of their year group’s lunch queue. Please make sure your 

child is an Attendance Hero! 

Leaf Through a Good Book 

 

This week also saw the launch of our new reading programme 

called ‘Leaf Through a Good Book’. This sets out 50 carefully 

selected books for different ages that we would like all children to 

read. Please talk with your child about the books they have 

chosen to read.  

School Council and Collective Worship Council Elections 

Next Thursday we will be electing our new School Council and 

Collective Worship Council. Children interested in becoming a 

Councillor need to fill in a ‘self-nomination form’ and stand up in 

front of their class to tell them why they would be a good 

councilor.  

After School Clubs  

Your child will have brought home a letter today explaining what 

after school clubs we are offering this half term. Please return it 

before Tuesday so that we can allocate places.  

Superstars and Heroes 

On Monday children will find out who are their class Superstars 

during Celebration Collective Worship. We will also be telling 

classes which class has the most Attendance Heroes. 

Take care,  

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head) 


